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23/05/2025

DR Kerry Healey
- 46 Beatrice street ST
Balgowlah heights NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This area already has too much traffic congestion. A busy fast food restaurant would add
significantly to this. There needs to be more infrastructure put in place in order to
accommodate a McDonalds. Additional roads, parking, traffic lights.




